
FHSU General Education Committee 
Minutes 

 
Meeting Called by   
  Glen McNeil, Chair 
 
Date:  Thursday April 13, 2023 
 
Time:  3:30-4:30 
 
Location:   Rarick 107 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Members  

Douglas Drabkin (AHSS) 
Marcella Marez (AHSS) 
Christina Glenn (BE) 
David Schmidt (BE) 
Sarah Broman Miller (Ed) 
Sohyun Yang (Ed) 
Denise Orth (HBS) 
Tanya Smith (HBS) 
C.D. Clark (STM) 
Todd Moore (STM) 
Robyn Hartman (Lib) 
Justin Greenleaf (Senate) 
Emma Day (SGA) 
Cheryl Duffy (Goss Engl) 

 
 

3:31 (1 minute)  All members were present with the exception of Day, Glenn, Miller, Smith, and Yang.  

Schmidt served as proxy for Miller, Marez served as proxy for Smith, and Hartman served as proxy for Yang.  

Determined that a quorum was met. 

 

3:32 (3 minutes)  Greenleaf reported that the revised outcomes and guidelines we approved last week 

made it to Academic Affairs this week.  Academic Affairs discussed them, raised some questions about them, 

and decided to put them to an online vote.  If the motion passes, our revisions will move on to Faculty Senate 

to be taken up at their May meeting.  If the vote fails, we may need to meet with Academic Affairs in the next 

week or so to listen to their concerns and answer any questions they might have.  

 

3:35 (2 minutes)  Chair reported that the Department of History is interested in proposing a course 

satisfying the CORE pre-KBOR Engaged Global Citizens outcomes (objective 3.3).  This would be relevant for 

those students who, recently having started at FHSU, choose not to switch over to the program that goes into 

effect next semester. 

 

3:37 (1 minute)  Chair announced that our committee will be chaired by Brad Will next year. 

 

3:38 (2 minutes)  We decided to hold our April 27 meeting (3:30-5:00) at Gella's Diner & Lb. Brewing Co. 

 



3:40 (2 minutes)  The committee considered a proposal for ART 491: Late Modernism and Contemporary Art 

to satisfy the CORE pre-KBOR outcomes 1.4 (information literacy).  The proposal was approved.  The 

governance of these outcomes, including any future changes, will be passing to the departments with the 

changes going into effect next semester. 

 

3:42 (3 minutes)  The committee decided to hold off considering any new course proposals this semester.  

The course approval process will restart in August. 

 
3:45 The meeting ended.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday April 20, in Rarick 107. 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Submitted by D. Drabkin, Recording Secretary 

 

 
Festina lente 

 

Follow-up note: Our meeting on April 20 was cancelled.  These minutes were approved by quorum at the 
gathering on the 27th; no further business was conducted that day. 


